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I am strongly against this proposal as the beaches and waters surrounding this could be affected.
These pesticides have already been shown to have detrimental effects on honeybees so who knows
what the effects could be on fish, crabs, clams and whales in the surrounding areas. We already
have negative effects from elevated mercury levels from all the old mills in Washington State. The
public should be able to be able to fish and enjoy the beaches as well without worrying about this
becoming a health hazard. This is a step backwards and i hope it will not be allowed.
 


